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WATER TREATMENT CHEMICAL SUPPLY FOR 2025  
RFB Specification No. TW24-0225F 

 
All interested parties had the opportunity to submit questions in writing by email to Stan 
Rowden, Senior Buyer by October 7, 2024. The answers to the questions received are provided 
below and posted to the City’s website at www.TacomaPurchasing.org:  Navigate to Current 
Contracting Opportunities / Supplies Solicitations, and then click Questions and Answers for this 
specification. This information IS NOT considered an addendum. Respondents should consider 
this information when submitting their proposals. 
 
Question 1: Section 10. Award - Awardee shall be required to comply with 2 CFR Part 

25 and obtain a unique entity identifier and/or be registered in the System 
for Award Management as appropriate.  Is the system called Ariba?  

 
Answer 1:   A unique entity identifier and/or System for Award Management registration will 

not be applicable to this project.  Ariba is the City of Tacoma’s procurement 
software program. 
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